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GONSERVATION COMMISSION

Mr, William R, Smith, Secretary

0il and Gas Conservation Commission “
e S A
1525 Sherman St. 00269956
Denver, Colorado. '

Dear Mr, Smiths

I have inspected the site of a proposed oil well in the SE; SE} 8-9-53
and find that this location is well above the high water line of the North

Sterling Reservoir,.

The ground slope to the Reservoir at this site is very steep. The
operator has constructed a reserve slush pit which would tra,pb any méterials
before they reached the Reservoir in the event the main pit fails. We
appreciate the extra efforts that have been made at this location,

Sincerely yours,

Alex Michel, Secretary.



